Dragon, Karen E.

From: McBride, Peter [Peter.McBride@ottawa.ca]
Sent: Sunday, September 05, 2004 10:46 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office; "timetoexit@local67.com'’
Subject: SCBA ESLI Docket # NIOSH-034

Importance: High

Dear Docket Officer

I am writing in support of the proposed change to 42 CFR part 84 (Docket #

NIOSH-034) to remove the upper limit of alarm from the remaining service life indicator
(RSLI) of self-contained breathing apparatus (SCBA) as indicated in section 84.83(f) of
the current regulation. If necessary, this change may be limited to fire service users of
SCBA. Please give this docket request your careful consideration as I believe this
proposed change will save lives and provide for improved operational safety.

Respectfully,

Peter J. McBride
Acting Chief of Safety
Ottawa Fire Services
Safety Division

1445 Carling Avenue
Ottawa, Ontario

K1z 7LS

613-913-3393



